

JUNIOR, INFANT AND PRE-SCHOOL HEADMISTRESS: KIRSTEN O'DONOGHUE BA (HONS)

KOD/CMD

26 September 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

Macmillan Cancer Support - World's Biggest Coffee Morning - Friday 30 September 2022

To help Macmillan raise this year's target, I am writing to invite you to a Coffee Morning which will be held on Friday 30 September between 8.00 am - 9.15 am on the Junior and Infant Playground. Our catering team will be serving tea and coffee from our gazebo. In addition, at morning break there will also be mini-cupcakes for £1 and drinks for £1 for the children to buy.

Please support Macmillan's vital work by joining us and helping raise as much money as possible. If you are unable to join us but would still like to make a donation please visit our fundraising page:

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kirkhamgrammarschool-macmillanfundraising

We hope that as many of you as possible are able to attend and look forward to seeing you.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

KO'Donoghuce

K L O'Donoghue (Mrs)

Headmistress



